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January 4, 2011 

 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Council Members 
 
FROM: Terry Morlan 
 
SUBJECT: Comments by Bill Drummond  
 
Bill Drummond, Manager of the Western Montana Generating and Transmission Cooperative, 
will provide some comments to the Council in Missoula.  Bill is well known to the Council and 
an active participant in many regional energy forums. 
 
One of the recommendations from the Northwest Energy Efficiency Forum (NEET) was to 
improve the governance and funding of the Regional Technical Forum (RTF).  A separate group 
was established to develop recommendations for changes to the operations and funding of the 
RTF.  Bill Drummond, along with Tom Karier and a number of other participants, have guided 
this effort. 
 
I expect Bill to give the Council an update on the process, status, and findings of the RTF 
review.  He may have other topics to discuss with the Council as well. 
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